
 

                   
 

 

9 June 2011 

Robert Fowler          

Aero Healthcare 

6 Brickfield Avenue  

Armidale 2350 NSW 

 

Dear Robert, 

 

Surf Life Saving Australia is pleased to advise Aero Healthcare that the Heartsine Samaritan 500P has been endorsed 

for use by all affiliated surf life saving clubs and services. 

 

Accordingly, the Heartsine Samaritan 500P will be listed on the SLSA Approved Gear and Equipment List on the SLSA 

web site; www.slsa.com.au, along with the contact details of Aero Healthcare. 

 

As per SLSA Policy 1.6, we ask that you notify us of any modifications or changes to the Heartsine Samaritan 500P as 

approved, before modified or updated models can be sold to SLSA clubs and services.  

 

Please be aware that this equipment approval is for surf lifesaving purposes only and does not authorise the use of 

any SLSA intellectual property (including but not limited to the SLSA logo and imagery) for any promotional purposes 

(including but not limited to advertising, website and brochures) without prior permission. Aero Healthcare is 

welcome to refer to Heartsine Samaritan 500P as approved for use by Surf Life Saving Australia and include a link to 

the SLSA website and the Approved Gear and Equipment List.  

 

The general marketing and promotion of equipment to surf clubs and members is the responsibility of the supplier. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation throughout the evaluation, I look forward to continuing our working relationship 

into the future. 

 

Regards, 

Bree Corbett 

Operations Project Coordinator, SLSA 

Chair, Lifesaving Gear and Equipment Committee, SLSA 

http://www.slsa.com.au/�
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